Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Optical Establishments
RULE NOS.:
RULE TITLES:

64B29-1.001
Optical Establishment Registration

64B29-1.002
Optical Establishment Inspection

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on September 10, 2018, the Department of Health, received a petition for from Harrison Matthew Pennel seeking a permanent variance from the requirement to register and inspect an optical establishment that would allow for a mobile optical establishment.

A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Jennifer Wenhold, Executive Director, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C08, Tallahassee, FL 32399, (850)245-4460 or Jennifer.Wenhold@FlHealth.gov.
Any interested person or other agency may submit written comments within 14 days after the publication of this notice to: Jennifer Wenhold, Executive Director, 4042 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C08, Tallahassee, FL 32399.
